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Last Call - Limited Spots Remaining for
Pharmacy Technicians Course

Do not delay, enrolment closing soon! We have limited spaces remaining for the Pharmacy
Technicians course, and enrolment will close soon. Support your staff in progressing their
pharmacy career and support you.

The Pharmacy Technicians Course is a 2-year internationally accredited programme that
allows the student to continue to work in the pharmacy while studying. All students will be
assigned a dedicated Tutor Pharmacist and an Assessor to ensure they stay on track.

This course combines self-study, practical work, and training sessions over two years,
providing a flexible way for your employees to gain the qualification.

Act fast - enrol today via the IPU website here or contact academy@ipu.ie for assistance. Do
not wait until it is too late!

For any queries or questions regarding the IPU Professional Academy training courses, please
call 01 406 1555 or email academy@ipu.ie
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